

Visva-Bharati Santiniketan

NOTICE

The undersigned is directed to convey that Hon'ble Vice Chancellor has expressed his desire to request all teaching and non-teaching staff and students to gather at the Central Office today i.e 15.11.2019 at 3.00 pm (Since 14th Nov, 2019, the University was closed for weekly off day) for observance of 130th birth anniversary of Pandit Jawaharlal Nehru.

Memo. No. REG/Notice/93/1202

Date: 15.11.2019

Registrar (Acting)
Visya-Bharati

Copy to:

- 1. All Directors / Principals of Bhavanas / Vibhagas
- 2. All Heads of the Departments/Offices/Sections/Centres
- 3. Finance Officer, VB
- 4. Dean of Students Welfare, VB
- 5. Proctor, VB
- 6. Faculty-in-Charge of Security, VB
- 7. Chief Medical Officer, P.M. Hospital, VB
- 8. All Joint Registrars / Deputy Registrars / Assistant Registrars, VB
- 9. Deputy Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor
- 10. Superintendent / Warden of all Hostels of the University
- 11. P.A to the Registrar
- 12. University Webmaster to upload it in the University Website